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June 8, 1984

Mr Richard C DeYoung, Director
Office of Inspection and Enforcement
U S Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D C 20555

Re: HVAC Equipment Manufactured by the Bahnson Company

Dear Mr DeYoung:

Thank you for your letter of May 29 alerting us to QA problems
with HVAC equipment made by the Bahnson Company.

We will review our Bahnson equipment to determine if there are
any deficiencies, and if reportable, do so. This will include
Bahnson's two air handling units at Catawba, one air handling
unit at Oconee and any other Bahnson safety related equipment
in our nuclear stations.

Sincerely,
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